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EVERYTHING WOOL! 

 

Come join us Thursday, June 21st, 2018 at 6:30pm at 

House of Prayer Fellowship Hall (1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck, ND)!   

There will be a short meeting at 6:30pm and then its time 

to learn    everything you can about wool!  

Ever wondered how to work with wool?  Been wanting to 

try working with wool but don’t know where to start?  This 

is the meeting for you!  We will be discussing and learning 

everything wool.  

The board is still looking for a President – elect!  It’s vital to 

have a President—elect so our group can continue.  Talk to 

a board member if you are interested. 

Just a friendly reminder that there is no meeting in July 

and the August meeting will be a potluck picnic.  The    

challenge is due at the August meeting also. 

Have something you want in the newsletter?   E-mail it to 

Diana Trussell (diana_trussell@hotmail.com) or Sandi 

Washek (washeksandi@gmail.com)  

We hope to see everyone there! 
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MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS MAY MEETING 
MINUTES—MAY 17, 2018 

Opening Meeting—Penny called the meeting to order 
 
Introduction of visitors/new members – 2 visitors 
 
Minutes: Corrections or Additions – There was no April newsletter, 
couldn’t discuss the minutes. 
 
Treasurers Report – We have a balance of $5,126.67.  Cindy Sorenson 
has agreed to audit the treasurer’s and frozen fabric frolic books. 
 
Committee Reports: 
Warm Start: $ 356.66 – Barb Wrolstad—Quilts are needed.  Donations of 
quilts and receiving blankets are always welcome. 
 
Angel Project: No report 
 
Frozen Fabric Frolic: February 15—17, 2019 

National Teacher: We have a signed contract. The dates are November 1—3, 
2019, no classes have been decided. 
 
Old Business: 

 Penny reminded everyone about the August Challenge 

Still need a Vice-President for the guild this year through August 
 

New Business: 
 Discussed officer positions for the upcoming year starting in Sep-

tember will need a President, Vice President and Treasurer.  If po-
sitions are not filled, there will be no guild.  If interested, talk to a 
current officer. 

 
 Members are encouraged to enter quilts in the North Dakota State 

Fair.  We are donating $100.00 towards quilt show premiums. 
 

Announcements: 
 No announcements. 
 
Hostess: 
 May Hostesses—Sisters in Stitches 
 
 June Hostesses—Material Girls 
 
 July Hostesses—no meeting 
 
 August Hostesses—guild picnic 
 
 September Hostesses—no one signed up 
 
Next meeting date and future programs: 
 Thursday June 21, 2018, 6:30pm at House of Prayer 
 
 June program will be all things wool. 
 
Adjourned Business Meeting: 
 
Meeting Program: 
Sisters in Stitches held a trunk show 
 
Show and Tell: 
Show and tell was held 
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LET THE ENTRIES BEGIN! 

We hope to fill the building 

with quilt entries and other 

projects.   

 

Sign up for entry of quilts 

and sewing projects is now 

open!  Application for 

State Fair Quilt entries due 

July 3 for the paper       

applications to be sent into 

the fair office.  The         

application is scanned and 

on the MVQ website for 

people to print off.  It can 

also be found on page 2 of 

the newsletter.  More    

information can be found 

on pages 6 and 7 of the 

newsletter.  

The dates for the North 

Dakota State Fair are July 

20-28, 2018.   

Sandi will collect quilt   

entries and get them up to 

the State Fair and back 

again.  Please have a copy 

of your quilt application 

form that you sent into the 

State Fair office with your 

quilt entries.  

People can drop off their 

entry(ies) off at her work 

office located at: 

Gold Seal Building 

NDDoH 

918 E. Divide Ave., 2nd 

Floor (Air Quality) 

Bismarck, ND  

Her secretaries know the 

quilt entries are being 

dropped off if Sandi is not 

at the office. 

Happy Quilting!! 



“Asking a quilter to mend is like asking Picasso to paint your garage”        
Anonymous   

Treasurers Report - $ 5,483.33  
[Main acct $5,126.67; Warm start acct $356.66] 
 
Discussion – 

Penny brought ND State Fair book.  Form for entry will be posted on web 
site newsletter and facebook page. 

Penny brought up Susan Lindsey as U Tube lecture on Civil War Quilts as 
idea for Sept meeting.  Would last about 1 hour. 

Officers needed for President, President elect, and Treasurer.  Some people 
have expressed interest.  Discussed placing brief description in newsletter. 

May meeting program:  Trunk Show by Sisters in Stitches 
 
June meeting:  Everything Wool 
 
No meeting July 
 
August meeting Potluck and challenge project due. 
 
Hostess for May:  Sisters in Stitches 
 
Meeting Adjourned 

Respectfully Submitted:  Del Rae Martin 

 

MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS BOARD      
MEETING MINUTES—MAY 2, 2018 

Present – President – Penny Wolf   Treasurer – Susan Schwarz  
 

Past President – Del Rae Martin     Newsletter Editor Asst. – Diana Trussell 
 
 

Absent—Secretary—Taunia Martin    
 
Newsletter Editor  – Sandi Washek 
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OFFICERS NEEDED! 

We need the following 

officers for next year: 

• President 

• Vice-President 

• Treasurer 

Let the Board know if 

you can help out and be 

an officer! 

Elections are at the    

September meeting. 

2 months!  Don’t        

forget……...only 2 more 

months left to complete 

your projects for the  

August Challenge! 

 

There will be a drawing 

for prizes for those who 

completed their        

challenge! 

 

Good luck!! 

AUGUST CHALLENGE—
2 MONTHS TO GO! 



MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS APRIL MEETING 
MINUTES—APRIL 20, 2018 

Opening Meeting—Sandi Washek brought the meeting to order 
 
Introduction of visitors/new members – No new members/visitors 
 
Minutes: Corrections or Additions – There were no corrections to the 
minutes.   
 
Treasurers Report – We have a balance of $4,604.67.  
 
Committee Reports: 
Warm Start: $ 386.35 – Michelle Ripplinger provided a report for Barb 
Wrolstad.  Quilts are needed.  Donations of quilts and receiving blankets 
are always welcome. 
 
Angel Project: No report 
 
Frozen Fabric Frolic: Nothing to report at this time 

National Teacher: No report 
 
Old Business: 

 Sandi reminded everyone about the August Challenge 
Still need a Vice-President for the guild this year through August 
 

New Business: 
 Need a President, Vice President and Treasurer for the next guild 

year starting in September.  If positions are not filled, there will be 
no guild.  If interested, talk to a current officer. 

 
 Members are encouraged to enter quilts in the North Dakota State 

Fair. 
 

Announcements: 
 Del Rae Martin and Susan Schwarz volunteered to be on the 

 Christmas committee. 

 Jean Wolf gave a presentation on the million pillowcase challenge 

 program 

 Buggies and Blues asked if our guild would be interested in        

 organizing a quilt show during their event.  It was decided that 

 there was not enough time to organize something this year, but 

 will bring it up at the May meeting as possibly for next year. 

 Metro Quilt Expo will be May 11th & 12th in Fargo.  For more    

 information go to www.ndquilts.com  

 Caring Heart Quilters will be having a quilt show and sale May 5, 

 2018.  Quilts can be dropped off and used for display only for the 

 day.  For more information contact Susan Tschider at 

 701.471.0816 or at FiyNow@bis.midco.net  

Hostess: 
There was not a hostess for April.  Pot luck snacks were enjoyed by all. 
 
May Hostesses—Sisters in Stitches 
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APRIL 20, 2018 MEETING 
MINUTES CONTINUED 

 

Next meeting date and 

future programs: 

Thursday May 17, 2018, 

6:30pm at House of Prayer 

Sisters in Stitches             

volunteered to do a trunk 

show   

Adjourned Business 

Meeting:  

Meeting Program: 

Staycation—Friday, April 20 

following the business  

meeting, potluck snacks 

Saturday April 21, starting at 

8:00am, lunch will be     

potluck.  It will be open sew. 

Show and Tell: 

Show and tell was held 
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MISSOURI VALLEY 
QUILT GUILD 

Welcome to Missouri Valley     

Quilters Guild!  The guild 

formed in 1986 to preserve, 

promote the heritage, educate 

and expand the art of       

quiltmaking.  We are located 

in Bismarck-Mandan, North  

Dakota. 

Meetings are held the third  

Thursday of every month.  No 

meetings are held the months 

of July and December.   

We meet at the House of 

Prayer Lutheran Church 

(1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck).  The    

meetings begin at 6:30pm. 

Members receive a monthly 

newsletter and fabric         

purchase discounts at local 

fabric stores. 

If you are interested in      

joining, please fee free to  

attend a meeting! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

July 20-28, 2018: North Dakota State Fair 

 

September 10-17,2018: Quilting Memories—Trip to Paducah Quilt 

        Show 

 

October 1-6, 2018: Quilting Adventures—Trip to Missouri Star 

   Quilt Company 

 

November 2-4, 2018: Capitol Quilt Show 


